
Esher Rugby Club are very excited to announce that they
will be taking after school tag rugby Cleves for

Year 3 to 5

Thursdays 3:15pm-4:30pm.

The sessions will start on the 16th January through to
27th March

As there are limited spaces in the club, registration will
operate on a first come, first served basis.

Please book via the Cleves website

Community link is called Kieran Canavan

In school questions: Mr Thomas (6TS)


